From: chasrr@ptd.net

Sent: Friday, April 9, 2010 4:33 PM **To:** secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Charles Hansler 149 Andreas Rd. Andreas, PA 18211-3003

April 9, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Wall Street's speculative trading in oil not only hurts the economy, but hurts every American who pays excessive prices at the pump, for groceries, home heating oil and everything related to transportation.

Sincerely,

Charles Hansler 5703862947